
\; or near-

£>ifiov&y of a mnh-WeJi Faffag^^
and which we Gurfelvesftill retain from omx Saiioit]^xit

Anceftors
; as did the Numidians, and maRy'747^

other People in the earlieft Times : Their Months
are Lunar Months, which Kind of Month was
generally ufed amongft moft Nations in the ear-
lieft Times, and particularly by the Jms^ The
particular Circumftanecs which generally happen
in every Moon, determine the Name of that •

Month
; thus the new Moon, which happens at

the latterEnd of March, upon the Account of the
Geefe thcncoming to the Northward, is called the
the Goofe Moon. Their counting by Nights, is
evident by their Adions, when they would fig.
nify the Time of their Return from any Journey,
which is, by repofing their Heads on theirHands
to reprefent Sleep-, and. as many Nights as they
propofe to be abfent, fo many Times they will
repofe their Head. Pricket ^\,o wrote an Ac-
count ofMr. Hudfon^s Voyage, tells us (as men.
tioned in the firft Volume; that the Indian whom
taeyfaw, fignified that he would return t(»thcm
after io many Sleeps.

Thefe People although fo utterly divided from
the politer Nations, compute by Decades- or
Tens

; which Method of reckoning being purely
arbitrary, it muft originally have come from the
fame Sources it was iifed by the >«,., Greeks
and Romans, and by moft of the politer Nations
of Antiquity, and is ftill ufed by all the Euro
pan, and moft of the J/iatick Nations, exceot

the

U


